Tanana Valley Kennel Club
General Membership Meeting
April 2018 Minutes

The April 2018 General Membership Meeting of the Tanana Valley Kennel Club was called to order at
6:32 pm on April 4, 2018 by President Renee Morgan at the Noel Wien Library. Present were: Linda
Bode, Neva Boyles, Becky Fuller, Becky Gatterdam, Ron Gatterdam, Carol Haas, Gidget Hagan, Lori
Kunz, Renee Morgan, Susan Parsons, Sandy Perrin, Bobbie Schneider, Sarah Smith, Wendy Uzzell, Lee
Wood

Minutes from the December and March general membership meetings were distributed. Wendy moved
to approve. Becky F seconded.

Treasurer’s report—Written Treasurer’s Report was distributed. Renee indicated she is working on a
financial policy for the club.

President’s Report—Renee indicated shows and trials are coming up and the club needs help.
Committee Reports
Membership—There has been one new member in the past week.

Agility—At the upcoming trials there are 105 entries per day. There will be three outdoor trials in June.
Michael Teh seminar will be April 19-20 with audit spots for $30 for the weekend.

Classes—Rent for the building is $1900 and $2500 in income has been collected. Matting went well.

Public Relations—Newsletter has been published. There was a discussion as to whether the newsletter
should be posted on the public website.

Website —Minutes and updates to Breeder’s page have been posted. The Eblast membership list is up to
date. It was asked if the club could set it up so that people can pay online. It was also asked if a mobile
website could be set up. Linda will ask the webmaster about a mobile website.

May Show—Donna is working on advertising, Candy is working with vendors, Neva will be Chief Ring
Steward, Sarah Smith will be Rally Chair.

Tracking—Lee reported that the applications have been submitted to Corps of Engineers and UAF to
hold tracking tests as well as tracking classes. Tracking Tests to be offered are TD, TDX, TDU, and
VST.

New Business

Conformation Handling Seminar—Lori reported on preliminary planning. Handler Penny King has
agreed to put on a seminar for the club. She is an all breed handler and judges juniors. She will not
charge a fee—the club will just need to pay her airfare.



Pets Awareness day will be May 19. The club is in need of volunteers. Becky suggested having a rally
fun match at 11-1 and CGC test from 1-3. The Fun Match is also scheduled for that day.

A committee to work on the revision of the club’s bylaws has been formed.
Neva moved and Becky G seconded that the meeting be adjourned. Meeting adjourned at 7:51 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Carol Haas
Recording Secretary



